
EPWORTH MOTHER’S DAY OFFERING


Thank you disciples of Saint Mark for supporting Epworth Children’s Home and all of 
its programs by giving generously. You have donated $1,635 through the Annual 
Mother’s Day Offering. If you have not donated, but would like to, it is not too late to 
place your gift in the baskets on Sunday or send to Karen Holcombe. Your generosity 
is appreciated.

This past Sunday we celebrated our Children's Ministry by watching 
the kiddos hunt down Easter eggs. Click here to enjoy the video: 
https://vimeo.com/710380416

We also celebrated our Saint Mark high school seniors who are 
graduating this spring: Camille Ellenburg, Adrian Glenn, and Ryan 
Wallace. Click here to watch the video: https://vimeo.com/710385928
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